
for the task ahead in both prevention as well as treatment of
occupational diseases and injuries. The present paper examines
some of the ways in which this can be achieved.

TRAINING AND EDUCATION IN OCCUPATIONAL
SAFETY AND HEALTH IN MALAYSIA

Ir Abu Bakar Che Man
Jabatan Kilang dan Jentera MY9700858

ABSTRACT

As Malaysian moves towards being a fully developed nation by the
year 2020, economic activities in all the industrial problems
related to occupational safety and health such as occurrence of
accidents and diseases will inevitably be increased. One of the
ways to check the potential problems is to step-up training and
education activity in occupational safety and health. The goal is
to develop the relevant skills which will contribute to the
reduction of risks in the working environments among all those
affected. The current status of the training and education in
Malaysia which regards to the availability of training courses for
specialists, management and supervisors, and workers are either
non-existent or grossly inadequate. The scarcely available
specialists in industrial hygiene, industrial safety and
industrial medicine received their training overseas as local
universities do not offer such courses. Management and supervisors
training are carried out in an uncoordinated manner by several
government agencies, voluntary bodies, professional institution
and trade unions, while workers education only exist among the
large multi-nationals. The trend in training and education in
future is expected to be greatly influenced by the proposed
enactment of the Occupational Safety and Health Act as well as the
establishment of the National Institute of Occupational Safety
and Health (NIOSH). The general duty clauses of employers,
employees, designers, suppliers stipulated under the proposed Act
will induce greater activity in this area. NIOSH will be
responsible to promulgate and conduct courses for those directly
or indirectly involved in OSH. To enhance training and education
in Malaysia, several actions are recommended.
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